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ke DMC Secretariat, Main Younus Chowrangi, Landhi Karachi
No.SE//DMC/Malir/ 2 4 F /2017 Dated: &7 ~0 & — 2017
To,

The Managing Director,

Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority,
Government of Sindh,

Karachi.

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF NIT NO.PROCUREMENT/DMC/MALIR/2017/217, DATED 20-
03-2017 (SPPRA SR. NO.32214)

With reference to the subject cited above, it is to inform that the Notice Inviting Tenders
for 15 works; presently hoisted in SPPRA'’s website at Sr. No.32214 is hereby cancelled / with drawn,

as no contractor / firm participated in the said NIT.

This is for your kind information, please.

Superintendlng Engineer
DMC MALIR

Copy to:

1. The Chairman, DMC Malir.
2. The Municipal Commissioner,| DMC Malir.
3. The Executive Engineer (B&R), DMC Malir.
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